
 

 

 
 Shropshire Council 

Shirehall 
Abbey Foregate 

Shrewsbury 
Shropshire 

SY2 6ND 
  

  Date:30 March 2020 

  Our Ref:  

Dear Service Provider, 
 
Coronavirus COVID19 and Personal Protection Equipment 
 

The Chief Medical Officer has raised the risk of catching coronavirus to high. To reduce 
the spread of infection, protect those most vulnerable and keep critical services going, 
we are asking you if you can help us. 
 
This is a call to all businesses and organisations in the county, please help us to help 
your community.  Shropshire Council provides support to a range of people and to do this 
safely we desperately need more personal protective equipment (PPE).  If you own a nail 
bar, beauty salon, veterinary surgery or any other type of business that uses PPE and do 
have any spare unopened boxes, particularly gloves, aprons or goggles, we would be 
really grateful if you can let us have it, as a matter of urgency.  
 
Please contact our PPE coordinator Mike Parry Mike.Parry@Shropshire.gov.uk if you are 
able to help us with this, they will provide further information on how we will collect it from 
you. 
 
A big thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Health, 
Shropshire Council, 
Shirehall, 
Abbey Foregate, 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 
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